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Monday, January 22, 2024 at 11:10:09 Pacific Standard TimeMonday, January 22, 2024 at 11:10:09 Pacific Standard Time

Subject:Subject: RE: Lake Forest Park Grant Agreement #23-96643-117
Date:Date: Thursday, January 18, 2024 at 3:46:54 PM Pacific Standard Time
From:From: Butz, Susan (COM)
To:To: Andrew Silvia
Attachments:Attachments: image004.jpg, image003.png, image002.jpg, image001.jpg

Fine with me.  I thought you wanted to see the redlined stuff, but if you would prefer to present the
contract scope as it will actually appear in the contract, no problem.
 
Susan Bütz
Grant Manager and Dental Capacity Program Manager
Community Development Assistance Unit
Local Government Division
Cell:  360-764-9552
Work Hours: M – TH  7:00 am – 5:30 pm
 
From:From: Andrew Silvia <asilvia@cityoflfp.gov>
Sent:Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 3:42 PM
To:To: Butz, Susan (COM) <susan.butz@commerce.wa.gov>
Subject:Subject: RE: Lake Forest Park Grant Agreement #23-96643-117
 

External Email

Thank you, Susan.
 
Question for you: would it be acceptable for me to simply delete the sentences that inspired
concern from our CM instead of including the text with strikethrough formatting? I’d also propose to
remove the red text/underline formatting applied to the new sentences in the second paragraph.
These proposed changes are illustrated in the excerpts shown below.
 
Existing Attachment A content/format:

mailto:asilvia@cityoflfp.gov
mailto:susan.butz@commerce.wa.gov

